



June 30, 2010

Ms. Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board Board of Supervisors City Hall room 244 1 Carlton B. Goodlett Place San Francisco, CA 94102-4694

RE: File No. 100662 [Tax Increment Allocation Pledge Agreement for the Candlestick Point and Phase 2 of the Hunters Point Shipyard Project]

Small Business Commission Recommendation: No Recommendation

Dear Ms. Calvillo:

On June 28, 2010, the Small Business Commission Legislation and Policy Committee met and determined that it was not necessary for File no. 100662 to be heard before the full Commission. Therefore, the Commission makes no recommendation.

Sincerely,

Regina Dick-Endrizzi

Director, Office of Small Business

ZMDick Endergy

cc. Starr Terrell, Mayors Office

Alisa Somera, Clerk of the Land Use and Economic Development Committee